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Aloha Land Use Commission,

I am submitting my written testimony and formal objection, in writing, as I am unable to 
view/attend the online meeting slated for April 28th and 29th, 2021. 

I will keep this email brief and concise. 

My family and I reside at 85-485 #D Waianae Valley Road (TMK # 850190016) and I am 
presently on title with my mother, Roberta L. Searle, for the aforementioined property. 

We are against the City & County’s proposed map for IAL designations AND the proposed 
revisions. There are several reasons for my/our disapproval and objection, but as previously 
stated, maintaining the brevity of my testimony, I will list two:
1. Zoning and permitting challenges.
2. Occupancy limits on farm dwellings.

Several days ago I received a letter from the Land Use Commission regarding this movement 
and I call into question the validity of the process, procedures, and criteria utilized for this 
designated proposal. Needless to say, I was surprised as this was the first and only line of 
communication in which I received regarding this endeavor.

I am available for contact if desired:
Email: kaleo.iam@gmail.com
Cell: (408) 724-0640

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter and I pray that you will use wisdom 
and discernment in making your decision.

Respectfully,
Christopher  Kaleo Searle
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